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Pl~.tlSO I'T.:\.L I.'~!ES~3)I.GE J?l~C; II/I 7'II8 ~"iT.}-~C:j>1- . }~Dl.rJI.RD I:..2;_~~TII I·]? 
'I'O HLt lI~,-11 CC;) G;L\ VE TD 

Thank you for your messa.,:::;e of 28 ITovember. I am e1ad 
\ 

that the date is settled. I suggest tl22,t we should neither' 

confirm nor deny the venue. I hope He can move stead.ily 

:forward together to .wake the meeting a success. 

On the question of chairmanship, I find the suggestion tha t 

Gaston Thorn should be invited to chair the meeting very difficult. 
L " 

To interpolate at th~s crucial and decisive stage a nevl figure 

. would be widely misinterpreted and, to speak frankly, unhelpful. 

I believe too tha t it I'lould cast serious doubt on our 0',111. 

abili t~/ to brirlg ma"tters to a su~ccessfll1 conc ,lu~siol1 a,Y1Q th2- t M~ ~! 

:could. be very damaging. 

l10reover, the im-oact in Northern Ireland 'dould be sE:rions 

in a number of ways. The Unionists i'!ould find it diffi-o.-Cllt and. 

even perhaps impossible for them to attend. The "Loyalists" 

would be incensed, and the very real risk of further violence 

:from them would be increased. So vlOulc1 the scope for da.;:;:L,.:::;ing 

politica l activity. As you \'rill knOH, vie a re sI:; j.1J ir. vE~ry 

considerable difficulty, which is not yet resolved, about the 

exclusion of Dr Paisley and I'Ir Craig. 

Nevertheless, I am anxious to help. There is, of course, 

no intention of playing up the question of chn,irmc::mship or inc.sdci 

that of sponsorship, and I see no reason to n:ention either Toint . 

\1e ,",ould be r.:::e eting together as sov-ereign courltries, c.;.nd \Ie ;.':;u1,j 

make no bonos about saying so. 

I look forward to our m.eeting next '\o;eek. 

30 November, 1973 
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